
 
 
Mapping 
 
December 5, 2018  
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, December 5, 2018 in 
Room 104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Bob Murrell.  
Attending were: Ray Spencer, Dale Lattz, Jennifer Bryant, Jennifer Harper, Eric Seibring 
Shannon Carroll, and Keri Nusbaum.  
 
MOTION: Spencer made motion, seconded by Lattz to approve the minutes of the November 7, 
2018 meeting as written. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
Old Business: 
None 
 
New Business:  
The invoice from CCGIS for the period 9/23/2018 – 11/17/2018 for $706.75 was presented for 
approval.  
Motion: Spencer made motion, seconded by Lattz to approve the expense.  
Roll was called, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Jennifer Harper presented the estimate to add the TRS (Section, Township, and Range) 
information to the GIS map. This would help her office, particularly with school board elections. 
The cost is $54 per hour, and the updates would only be applicable to city/village parcels.  
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Lattz to approve the expense to add the TRS 
information to the GIS maps.  Roll was called, all in favor.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments: CCGIS was hit with a virus yesterday, and the GIS system is down. 
 
Motion:  Lattz made motion, seconded by Spencer to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 10:12 a.m.   
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


